
 
Wanganui Area Neighbourhood Support Groups  Weekly Newsletter 2 August 2016 
Greetings, Statistical information provided in this newsletter is for the period from 25 July to 31 July 2016. Over this period there were 10 burglaries reported in the Wanganui area. There was 1 theft x car Heads Rd, Wanganui Hospital. In Marton there was a burglary in Pukepapa Rd, in Waverley there was a burglary in Bear St.  In Marton there were 2 theft x car’s in Broadway & in Cobber Kain Ave.  Wanganui offending is listed below.   

VICTORIA AVENUE, WANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
GLASGOW STREET, WANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
KARAKA STREET, CASTLECLIFF, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
MAIRE STREET, GONVILLE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
LIVERPOOL STREET, WANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
SEAFRONT ROAD, CASTLECLIFF, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
ALMA ROAD, GONVILLE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
TREADWELL STREET, SPRINGVALE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
RIMU STREET, GONVILLE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 ALEXANDER STREET, WANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
Come along to our AGM – Tuesday 30 August, 7pm at the Central Baptist Church, 285 Wicksteed Street. Our guest speakers are 3 members from the NZ Police – Armed Offenders Squad.  

Neighbourhood Support – National Awards 
Our National Office have awards this year – entry forms and criteria online at www.ns.org.nz Entries close 19 August 2016.  This is a fantastic opportunity, please check out the website as there are 8 different awards, (Member of the year award and many more).  For enquiries: nsnz.awards@gmail.com  
 
Protect your vehicle (sourced from NZ Police booklet) 

 Always close the windows and lock the car every time you leave it, including in your driveway. 
 Never leave a key in the ignition or hide a spare key in the car – thieves will find them. 
 Keep keys with you and spares a home or work. 
 Don’t leave anything on display in your vehicle. 

We would like to wish you a safe, happy, warm week. 
Trudi Deane, Field Officer, Phone 06 344 6746, 69A Moana St, Wanganui East. 

 



 


